
From: C:laine Kinder [mailto:elainek@stronoman.com] 
Sent: Monday, June 08, 2015 4: 16 PM 
To: Talk to DOL 
Subject: Attn: DOL 

I support your concept of assigning fiduciary duty to every retirement plan advisor. I DO NOT want any encumbrances 

to reduce that advisor's ability ro provide me with fiduciary advice. I DO NOT want more paperwork. I WANT access to 

speaking with a person who knows me and my situation whenever I have that need. I DO NOT want to see increased 

prices associated with this because of unnecessary regulations and administrative burdens. 

I want. FREEDOM of CHOICE when it comes to my investments. I DO NOT want government restrictions to strip me of 

any possibilities. 

I DO NOT WANT REDUNDANT REGULATIONS - Especially those that hinder my path to financial freedom. 

Thank yo.u, 

Elaine l<inder 
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